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You’re Invited to AIG Parent Night!
This is your official invitation to join us for AIG Parent Night at the Haywood Community College auditorium on Tuesday, October 9th at 5:30 pm.  This will be a countywide AIG parent meeting for grades K-5.  

Agenda items will include:

· Haywood County Schools AIG plan for 2016-2019

· A chance to meet your child’s AIG teacher

· Sign DEPs(Differentiated Education Plan) meeting with your child’s AIG teacher.
· 5th grade parents will receive information about the annual Space Camp trip.  
We hope to see you there!
If you cannot attend this meeting, please contact the AIG Specialist for another conference time. Email is the best method of contact, but you may also call your child’s school and leave a message.
1st Grade: Lisa Holland lholland@haywood.k12.nc.us, Martha Child mchild@haywood.k12.nc.us,
Samuel Yancey syancey@haywood.k12.nc.us
2nd Grade: Martha Child mchild@haywood.k12.nc.us 
3rd Grade: Martha Child mchild@haywood.k12.nc.us
4th Grade: Samuel Yancey syancey@haywood.k12.nc.us
5th Grade: Lisa Holland lholland@haywood.k12.nc.us
